
Sayyid Al-Hakeem welcomes Iran and Saudi Arabia’s diplomatic relations
restoration agreement

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, welcomed the agreement to restore

diplomatic relations between Saudi Arabia and the Islamic Republic of Iran and tweeted on

10/3/2023, "We welcome the agreement of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia and the Islamic Republic of

Iran to restore the diplomatic relationships between them. Such an agreement will contribute

effectively to the stability and power of the region, in addition to avoiding them the

negativity of disputes between the countries that affect them.”

H.E. also recalled the tireless efforts Iraq exerted to play a positive role to achieve this

progress  between  the  beloved  countries.  This  is  a  testament  to  Iraq  enjoying  many

characteristics that can qualify it to become a bridge for mutual interest in what reflects

positively to its interests.

Moreover, H.E. reiterated the importance of using the medium and centrism, as without them,

there is no way to achieve stability.


